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MESSAGE FROM HRH THE PRINCE OF WALES FOR THE LAUNCH 

OF THE ACTION PLANNING HANDBOOK, SJPSA: 

THURSDAY, 11TH �ANDARY 1996 

Ladies and gentlemen, I must first of all say how extremely sorry I am 

that I cannot be with you this morning - for reasons totally outside my control, 

and which I hope you will understand, I shall be representing Her Majesty at 

a Requiem rvtass for the late President Mitterrand of France. I was greatly 

looking forward to this launch meeting, particularly because it is addressing an 

issue which I believe to be of the greatest importance for the creation of a more 

appropriate and harmonjous built environment. 

Action Planning is a process which I have followed with particular 

interest ever since I visited the first Anglo-American Action Planning event held 

in Pittsburgh in 1988. I sensed then that there was great potential in this kind 

of approach, not only for the way it brought together both the professionals and 

the community, but also for the way in which it gave the community a voice in 

the planning of the buildings and environment in which it would be living and 

working. 

Since then, Action Planning has begun to take firmer root in Britain. 

There is no doubt, in my view, that the process has proved itself consistently 

with the communities where it has been tried, as I can testify from having been 

involved in some of these events myself - for example, in Brick Lane in East 

London in 1989, at Poundbury in the same year, and more recently at West 

Silvertown in the London Docklands, at Blairs College beside the River Dee 

near Aberdeen, in the Shankill Road area of West Belfast with its very special 

problems and in the enormous high-rise estate of Hellersdorf in East Berlin. 
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